MAY 26, 2020 TOWN COUNCIL MEETING WRITTEN TESTIMONY: PUBLIC HEARING NO. 1 ACTION ON PROPOSED TEXT AMENDMENTS TO THE BUILDING-ZONE REGULATIONS REGARDING BUILDING HEIGHTSIN COMMERCIAL ZONES			
First Name	Last Name	Street Address	Written Testimony (will be read to record during meeting)
Beverly	McGraw	68 Sulky Lane	Please consider very carefully any possible leaning toward raising the building heights in Town. Just one look at the ugly, overbearing Eric Square building, from the Hebron Ave perspective, should make you resolve to NEVER do anything that grim again. Anything that the developers lobby for is not in the interests of the townonly in the interests of their pockets. The "Bollywood" parcel on Main St can surely be developed in a manner that fits the concept of "Town" and yet still can be profitable. Developers go for the buck, always, not the best for the town. Get some backbone, Council, Zoning, et al.